


i. President Tarman reminded everyone to please go to testing when you receive 

your email. 

i.          Stated that off-campus students are being requested to come 

to campus just for the testing, and that is why numbers are down. 
ii. President Tarman said that those students need to at least email 

Academic Affairs to sort things out for this matter. 
iii. Advisor Carr stated that students are usually tested in specific 

groups, so they should at least reschedule their testing. 
ii. President Tarman stated that she has only seen Preston and Tyler helping with 

screening, and organizations need to get out and help with that as well. 
iii. Senator          asked where to sign up for a day to help with screening. 

i. President Tarman informed everyone to sign up in the Public 

Safety Office. 
XII. New Business: 

i. Secretary Position: 

i. President Tarman restated that the Secretary position on the Board is currently 

open. If you are interested, please see her or one of the other officers. 

ii. December Graduation: 
i. President Tarman stated graduation will be held virtually as of now, but 

people are working on getting it moved to an in-person setup. 
ii. Senator          stated she would be happy to graduat5i n
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